INFORMATION ABOUT THIS YEAR’S USER SURVEY OF THE AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM (AKS) 
Dear parents and guardians,
Parents and guardians with children in Osloskolen are hereby invited by The Municipal Education Authority of Oslo (UDE) to participate in this year’s evaluation of the municipal after-school program (AKS). UDE is interested in feedback from all parents with children in 1st - 4th grade (including those who do not have children attending AKS), as well as parents with children in 5th - 7th grade attending AKS. 
The purpose of the survey is to gather feedback on how to improve the overall quality of the AKS-program. We use the information to further develop AKS in accordance with you and your children’s needs. 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE
WHEN CAN I PARTICIPATE?
· The survey is open for participation from Thursday 24nd of November - Wednesday 7th of December.
HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE?
· You will receive an email and mobile message with a link to the survey on Thursday 24th of November.
· You can answer the survey on mobile, computer or tablet.
· You can also access the survey directly through https://www.digiaks.no/aks/   
· The survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete for those who have children in AKS, and approximately 5 minutes for those who do not have children in AKS.

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE?
· All parents with children in 1st - 4th grade, including those parents who do not have children attending AKS
· Parents with children in 5th - 7th grade attending AKS.

LANGUAGE
· The survey is available in nine languages: Norwegian, English, Northern Sami, Arabic, Polish, Somali, Turkish, Urdu and Vietnamese. 
PRIVACY
· The survey is anonymous, and all information will be handled confidentially.

Thank you for taking the time to give us your valuable feedback.
Kind regards, 
Osloskolen
